
From: "cleanair" <cleanair@cleanairtas.com>
To: <geoff.lyons@aph.gov.au>
Subject: Fw: Air Quality
Date: Tue, 6 Oct 2009 17:01:12 +1100

Correction sorry,
That should have read:
Jodie Campbell MP
Member for Bass
----- Original Message -----
From: cleanair
To: geoff.lyons@aph.gov.au
Sent: Tuesday, October 06, 2009 5:01 PM
Subject: Fw: Air Quality

Michelle O'Byrne MP
Member for Bass.
Mr Geoff Lyons
Dear Geoff,

Further to our conversations today on environmental smoke.

When you read the information that was clarified by the Premier's office not so long ago,
it is not David Llewellyn but in fact Michelle O'Byrne who is in charge of Air Quality in
the state.

Hope this helps.

Kind regards,
Clive Stott

----- Original Message -----
From: Driessen, Sharni (DPaC)
To: cleanair@cleanairtas.com
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 4:13 PM
Subject: RE: Air Quality

Dear Mr Stott,

I am sorry to confuse I was using general terminology, but yes you are correct, Minister
O’Byrne does cover the portfolio heading of Air Quality. I encourage you to contact
Minister Michelle O’Byrne’s office in regards to your meeting request. I have contacted
Minister Michelle O’Byrne’s office and raised your concerns, I have again informed them
of your current correspondence with me.

Kind Regards,
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Sharni Driessen
Adviser to the Premier
Office of the Hon David Bartlett MP
Premier of Tasmania
p (03) 6233 6719
f (03) 6223 4106
m 0408 494 221
e Sharni.Driessen@dpac.tas.gov.au


